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We have settled into school and our 

routines are now more familiar. 

Please remember that it is vital for 

your child to practise the spelling 

words during the week and also to 

read every day. 

In the next month, the children will 

looking at the features of a non-

chronological report. They will be 

continuing their work on relative 

pronouns and clauses. There will be a 

test at the end of the unit. They will 

then move on to identifying the 

features of plays, as well as revising 

dialogues and how to write them. 

We ALWAYS need to check our 

work. 

In Maths we will be working on 

converting measures such as litres to 

millilitres. Then we will be working 

with time. It is always a surprise to 

find that many children do not 

know how to tell the time; they can 

only read the numbers on a digital 

dial. We will then look into various 

subtraction strategies. 

In Science we are continuing our  

investigation into micro-organisms. 

We will learn how to interpret food 

chains and to make our own. After 

the unit test, we will then move on 

to ‘Plant Life Cycles’. 

 

 

We have new Geography books and 

so in the first unit we will be looking 

at volcanoes and earthquakes. We 

will discover how the Earth is 

formed, and how and why it is still 

changing.  

In History we will continue our 

journey in Ancient Greece, learning 

about the people and the culture as 

well as the language. We will learn 

about some of the great battles they 

fought and some of the famous 

people that lived so long ago. We will 

find out how their influence has an 

impact even today!  

As always, if you have any questions 

or concerns, please feel free to 

contact Ms Omeash and make an 

appointment. This month I will be 

arranging meetings, which are an 

essential way for us to communicate 

and so I hope to meet you all very 

soon.                        
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